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Good Day

The Territory Coordinator legislation is autocratic and undemocratic to an
extreme. In fact, it is scary. Just because the CLP won the NT election doesn’t
mean that they can steamroll over the people. This legislation will centralise
decision making in only a few individuals including an unelected bureaucrat.
Obviously we all want economic prosperity but | don’t think the majority of
Territorians want to risk the water resources and their health. With INPEX
Territorians were told about all the benefits - prosperity and jobs. Instead the
money went to heaps of FIFO people and suddenly INPEX disappeared off the
radar.

Not sure why the previous submissions about the Territory Coordinator from
December 2024 have not been made visible. What could there be to hide?
Perhaps a very loud and resounding NO????

Luckily | am leaving the NT. I’m definitely not sorry.

| sincerely hope that democratic reason prevails and that this bill can be
removed in its entirety from the legislation table.

Regards
Charlotte Pitts





